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September 24the 1957,

Forrest C. Allen,

Director of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,

Lawrence, Kansas,

Dear Mre Allen:

Your letter of the 22nd has just been received and I have issued in-
structions to ship you a set of the Seal-0-San films by parcel post

at once, so you may look forward to their arrival the early part of

the coming week and I will eppreciate your seeing to it That they are
returned to us as soon as you have had the opportunity to show them as
they are greatly in demand and we only have a limited number of sets

to use, I want to tell you frankly that this is the finest basketball
£ilm that I have ever seen and I have tried to see all those I have
ever heard producede The only fault that I can find is the light wes
not quite as good as it should have been when taken and I am quite sur-
prised over this as the Eastman people are generally quite meticulous
over such things, so something unusuel must have been the cause for This

conditione

It was too bad I did not know your son was here with the Black Horse
Troop this summer because I would heve made it my business to look him

up end show him some extra courtesiese I happened to be Chairman of

the reception committee for the Troop and Officers from Culver who were
here at the time., I have kmown both General Gignilliat as well as Admiral
Rodman and several of the other officers for a number of yearse Should
your boy ever come to Culver again and if there is anything 1 can do for
him don't hesitate to say so, because Culver is only a short distence from

here and I have frequent occasion to go that waye
With kindest personal regards and best wishes, remain

Sincerely,

&

Je Le Brenn, President,
HUNTINGTON LABORATORIES, INCs
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